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Dear Parents/Carers,   
   

M & M Productions present ‘Robin Hood’  
   

We are very excited to announce that on 30 January our pupils will encounter 
a performance of ‘Robin Hood’ from M & M Theatrical Productions.  
   
The show will take place at school and is being performed to all our Key Stage 
2, Key Stage 1 and reception children.  
   
We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £2 per child.  The monies 
received will go towards helping the school to meet the cost of hosting this 
wonderful play.  
 
The cost of this performance is heavily subsidised by the school, with the 
school already paying £5 per child to view the performance, in addition to the 
£2 donation we are requesting from yourselves.   
 
There is no obligation to contribute and pupils will not be treated differently 
according to whether or not their parents have contributed. 
 
Events such as these can only take place if the school receives enough 
contributions. In the instance that an event has to be cancelled, a full refund 
will be made. 
   
To make a voluntary contribution, please sign in to your ParentPay account.   
   
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss H Bingham 
Head of School 


